

PO Box 1500 Yellowknife, NT X1A 2R3

November 4, 2010

[VIA EMAIL]

To: Eli Nasogaluak Coordinator, Environmental Impact Review Board 107 Mackenzie Road, Suite 204 P.O. Box 2120 Inuvik, NT X0E 0T0 eirb@jointsec.nt.ca

Dear Mr. Nasogaluak:

Re: Submission of technical information relevant to the proposed Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway project.

Indian and Northern Affairs Canada (INAC) is pleased to submit, for posting to the public registry for the Inuvik - Tuktoyaktuk highway project review, the following report:

Terrain Assessment of the Proposed Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway: INAC Terrain Sciences Unit. 2010

The report identifies and describes potential areas of sensitive terrain along the project's proposed alignment, based on air photo interpretation and limited field observations conducted in August 2010. The observations in the report were intended to assist INAC in reviewing the forthcoming Environmental Impact Statement and any regulatory applications, but it is anticipated that it may be useful during the environmental impact review process. The report has been forwarded to the project proponents.

If you wish to discuss the report with its authors further, you may contact Erica Bonhomme at 867-669-2893 or Erica.Bonhomme@inac.gc.ca. I trust you find this information useful.

Sincerely

Teresa Joudrie Director

Renewable Resources and Environment

Attach.

Terrain Assessment of the Proposed Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway: INAC Terrain

Sciences Unit. 2010

Terrain Assessment of the Proposed Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway: INAC Terrain Sciences Unit, 2010, Attachment A